
Diary Dates 

For Parents  

 

Coming Soon….. 

  

February Half-Term  

20th - 24th February  

 

Inset Day  

Monday 27th February  

 

Easter Break  

3rd - 14th April  

Closed for Voting—4th May 

 

May Half-Term  

29th May - 2nd June  

 

Inset Day  

Monday 5th June  

 

Last Day of School  

Friday 21st July  

 

For dates over the year please visit      

the website 

https://www.kingsfield.staffs.sch.uk

/calendar/ 

 

 

 

6th January 2023  Part of the   

Visit our Twitter page for more pictures of this week’s events @KingsfieldSch 

Also follow us on Facebook @kingsfieldfirstschool 

Year 4 Admission Reminder 
  

The closing date for Middle School 
Admissions Applications is the 15th 
January 2023, please ensure you 

have completed and submitted you 
online application.  

Kool Kids Welcome 

We are please to announce we have 

appointed two new Play Workers in 

Kool Kids, Miss Cartwright and Mrs 

Ions. They are both very                    

experienced within the school         

environment and we very much     

welcome them on board.  

Welcome Back  

 

We would like to wish you all a very Happy New Year.  

We would like to especially welcome our new Nursery January 
starters who have all made a fabulous start to school along with all 

children who have quickly settled into their coming to school      
routines—well done for getting up and to school on time!          

 

 With winter bugs still looming we are     
maintaining regular cleaning, ventilation and   

hygiene routines.    

For information and support specifically on 
Step A please click   

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/strep-a/ 

 

 

Y1 Parent Phonic Workshop 

24th January, 2pm or 5pm 

All parents in Year 1 Terrific Tigers &      
Charming Cheetahs are invited to a work-
shop informing you about the forthcoming 
Statutory Phonic Screen Check.  We highly 
recommend all parents attend either one of 
these two sessions scheduled at 2.00pm or 

5.00pm on the 24th January.  

 A letter with more information will follow.  

 

 

Lunchtime Clubs  

There are some exciting Lunch Clubs starting  in school on the week commencing 16th 
January.   To sign your child up to a club you will need to log on to your Arbor account 

and under your child there is an activity tab, the clubs available to your child will be 
assigned to them on this tab. Sign up will be available from Monday 8:00am 9th Jan– 

Friday 13th Jan.  

These clubs do have limited space so please be quick to avoid disappointment.  



 

A huge WELL DONE to the following children who were awarded a  gold-
en ticket this week and chose a prize from the golden chest:-  

Oakley Roden and Isabelle Mason, Oakleigh bailey, Alice Hammond, Ralph 
Goodwin, Eddie Baker, Eli Casewell  

House Points  

Mars -   175 Jupiter – 316 

Earth - 357  Saturn - 208 

 

This weeks winners are: Earth  

Star of the Week  

Busy Bees - Chloe Bennett  

Clever Caterpillars -  Fletcher William-

son  

Charming Cheetahs - Amelia Allen   

Terrific Tigers– Nila Hutt  

Perfect Panthers - Ayla Konum 

Learning Lions - Libbie Patteron  

Wise Owls - Leo Cristini 

Super Squirrels - Nivishan Edved     

Ariyakumar 

Fantastic Foxes– Imogen Cliff 

Awesome Award 

Busy Bees - Hugo Oakes  

Clever Caterpillars -  Henry Burns  

Charming Cheetahs - James Craddock 

Terrific Tigers -  Isabelle Mason  

Perfect Panthers - Parker Worth  

Learning Lions - Sonny Redfern  

Wise Owls -  Oscar Lear  

Super Squirrels -  Miley Atkinson  

Fantastic Foxes— Noah Tisor 

Thoughtful Friend 

Busy Bees - Baylee Ribbans 

Clever Caterpillars -  Daisy Worth  

Charming Cheetahs -  Henry Haw-

thorne 

Terrific Tigers - Taya-Mai Batty 

Perfect Panthers - Oscar Lear  

Learning Lions - Harley Robinson 

Wise Owls -  Matilda Knapper  

ParentPay  

Please ensure all debts on your ParentPay account are cleared. A     

reminder that any debts over £20 result in loss of use any school           

facilities It is important to set up your ParentPay account as useful 

whole-school information is sent out this way.  

Baby News  

Mrs Ashby will be finishing with 

us on Friday 13th to start her         

maternity leave. We hope you    

enjoy the rest before baby Ashby 

arrives!  

We look forward to meeting your 

little bundle of joy later on in the 

year.  

 

 

 

 

Lunchtime Supervisor 
Advert 

 

We currently have a vacan-

cy for a lunchtime                   

supervisor.  

If you are interested or 

know someone who may 

be, then please call the 

school office on 01782 

973800 for an application 

pack.  

The position is term time 

only for 1 hour per day 

with an hourly rate of 

£10.60. (Grade 2 Scale 

point 2) 

 

Parent Drop In Reminder  
 

   Yr R  BB—Tuesday    Yr 2 PP– Wednesday  

 Yr R CC- Tuesday    Yr 2 LL—Tuesday  

 Yr 1 CC– Thursday    Yr 3/4 SS– Thursday  

 Yr 1 TT—Thursday    Yr 3/4 WO– Thursday  

      Yr 3/4 FF—Thursday  

Lunch Time Leaders  

This week a selection of our year 3 and 4 students have been selected to 

be a lunch time leader. They received some amazing training in how to 

use our playground markings and different playground games we could 

lead with the other children. They left full of excitement to get out on the 

playgrounds at lunch and show off how much we have learnt.  


